Valley Flyers

McNary Field, SLE

July
Valley Flyers,

We'd like to welcome our newest club member, Aaron Cressey. Aaron is an
experienced pilot in both fixed wing and helicopters. Welcome Aaron, hope to see you
around the airport and at our club functions.

“Caution, flocks of BUGS in the vicinity of the airport”...and just about
everywhere else we fly this time of year. Please remember to clean them off the wings,
cowling and tail leading edges after you fly.

If you refuel at the self-service pumps in Salem, there is a new feature which you
may not have discovered yet. There is a yellow shut-off button just below and to the right
of the receipt printer. The pump will not shut off and the receipt will not print until you
hit the button....no matter how long you wait!

The Mulino Airport OPA Blueberry Pancake Breakfast is on July 18" from
7:30am to 1:00pm. There will be displays of motorcycles, antique cars and vintage
airplanes. For more information contact Steve Millar at 503-651-3802 or go to opa.org.

Our Skyhawk N12382 is still for sale. If there is anyone interested or if you know
of anyone, please pass the word to Joan.

The Skylane is back online. You will need to do a check flight with Al before
being allowed to schedule it, as it's been out of service for well over 90 days.

Don't forget, Hot August Flights will be on Saturday Aug.1 from 9:00 — 3:00.
We would like to hold our swap market again this year, so keep in mind any items you
might want to sell or trade.
Have a great month flying!!

Al: 503.932.9374
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